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State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attn: Mike Stogner
Dear Sir:

With reference to your letter of September 9, 1986, it is true
the pipelines were in the field the time that you question;
however, these pipelines already in place were low pressure
casinghead pipeline systems and were not suitable for gas line
production.

A high pressure gas line was installed and connection made as
the dates on the application note.

If we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate
to contact us.

Yours truly,
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Alan W. Ralston
AWR:md

cc: File



STATE OF NEW MEXICQ

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

TONEY ANAYA ] POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO B7501
(505) B27-5800

APOLLO OIL COMPANY
BOX 1737
HOBES, HEW MEXICO 88240

RE: Well head price ceiling
determination, NGPA of
1978

Gentlemen:

The New Mexico 0il Conservation Division has received your
application for a wellhead price ceiling category determination
under the sections(s) of the Natural Gas Policy Act of 1978 in-
dicated below if your application is incomplete, forms are at-
tached hereto, indicating the documents and further information
which must be filed before your application can be considered.
If your application is complete, it will be acted upon adminis-
tratively unless written objection is received within 15 days of
its filing.

WELL NAME AND LOCATION STATE E TRACT 17 1-17S-36E  #5-P

SECTION (S) APPLIED FOR 192(c)(1)(C)

DATE APPLICATION RECEIVED June 17, 1986
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Sincerely,

s 197, T I ——— :
DATE: ,42 7 /984 Y Wfﬁ
NOTE

THIS FORM LETTER MUST ACCCMPANY TWO COPIES OF THE SUPPLEMENTARY
INFORMATION.




STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Noverber 12, 1986

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOA STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 875C1
(505} 827-5800
Apollo 0il Company (_{0 L/3
P. 0.Box 1737 dexg
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attn: Alan W. Ralston

Re: NPGA Section 102 Application
State "E" Tract 17 Well No. 5
P-1-T17S-R36E, Lea County

Dear Myr. Ralston
Due to the unique and complicated factors involved in this applica-

tion, it is being set for hearing before a Division Hearing Examiner
for December 3, 1986.

Michael E. Stogner
Engineer

MES/et



éPOLLO OIlL COMPANY o, 1w oo sz

January 5, 1987

Re: State 'E' Tract 17,
Well #5, Unit Letter P,
Section 1-175-36E,
Lea County, N.M.
Reclassify for Section 102
New Reservoir

0il Conservation Division
Box 2088

Santa Fe, N.M. B87504-2088
Attn: Mike Stogner

Dear Sir:

I would like to withdraw my application for NGPA Determination
on the above well.

Yours truly,

(Jwﬂ/%m

Alan W. Rals
AWR:md

cc: Ernie Padilla
File



